
2019-2020 Recap and 2020-2021 Plans for the School Year 

University Laboratory School

Booster Club

General Membership Meeting 
Wednesday 9/16/20 At 6:00pm.  
Please join us at this link: 

https://meet.google.com/mpc-nzni-nwf 

Phone: 7889-234-(US) +1 661  
PIN: 411 297 626# 

• Meet our board members

• See what we accomplished last year

• Help to elect our board members

• Learn what we hope to do this year

About the Booster Club: 

The ULS Booster Club is a parent run organization that 
brings together our families and friends to raise funds 
and organize volunteers for some school events. 

As a non-profit organization, the funds we raise are used 
to support and enhance your child’s learning experience 
at the University Laboratory School.  All proceeds go to 
the school. 

When parents, students and faculty give their time and 
donations and participate in our events, they make each 
event possible.  We sincerely appreciate all that you 
have done!  It has made all the difference. 

We sincerely hope that we are able to move forward 
with our plans this year and look forward to working 
with you as well! 

2020-2021 School Year Activities and Events 
(Current Year): 

• Spring General Membership Meeting (make
up for the March 2020 Postponed meeting)

• Fall General Membership Meeting

• Zippy’s Benefit fundraising

• Spring General Membership Meeting

• Fun Run

• Homecoming Waffle Dog Booth

•

Booster Club Membership: 

Please join us in supporting our school by becoming a 
member of the ULS Booster Club.  Annual membership 
dues are $25.00 per household.  Please fill out the 
membership form (link)  and mail it with your payment 
to the school office.  We communicate directly with our 
members. 

Our board members are parent volunteers that are 
members of the Booster Club.  We have truly enjoyed 
serving on the Booster Club Board and contributing to 
the school.  Our members were helpful and full of ideas 
and resources that made everything we did possible.  I 
encourage you to consider joining our board as well.  
Please contact us if you are interested. 

Our Board holds two general membership meetings a 
year (one in the Fall and one in the Spring), as stipulated 
in our By Laws to keep our general members informed. 
During our Spring meeting, we hold elections for our 
board members.  However, our March 2020 meeting 
was canceled this year because of the pandemic.  In 
accordance to our Bylaws, we will hold that meeting 
online in September.  Please join our virtual meeting on 
9/16 at 6:00pm. 

Your presence and involvement in all of our events 
contribute to their success!   

Fundraisers planned for this year: 
• Foodland Give Aloha Sept 1-30

• Zippy’s Benefit Fundraising

• Fun Run

• Waffle Dog booth at Homecoming

Ongoing fundraisers: 

• Pay Pal

• Box Tops for Education

• Amazon Smile

• eScrip

 

 

2019-2020 School Year Activities and Events 
(Last Year): 

• Fall General Membership Meeting

• School Kine Cookie Sale

• Homecoming Waffle Dog Booth

• Spring General Membership Meeting
(postponed to September)

• Fun Run (canceled)

Select to support:  

University Laboratory School 
Booster Club  

When you see this label, 
use the new Box Tops 

app to scan your 
receipt. Box Tops are 

still worth 10¢ each for 
your school. The app 
will find participating 

products purchased at 
any store and instantly 

add cash to your school's 
earnings online. 

Select to support:  

University Lab School  
Honolulu, HI  

Contact us at: 
ulsboosterclub1776@gmail.com  with any 

questions or if you would like to become 

more involved with the Booster Club. 

https://meet.google.com/mpc-nzni-nwf
mailto:ulsboosterclub1776@gmail.com
https://www.universitylaboratoryschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/ULS-Booster-Club-Membership-Form-2020.pdf

